3 way switch wiring diagram for ceiling fan

Free Wiring Diagram. Collection of ceiling fan 3 speed wall switch wiring diagram. A wiring
diagram is a simplified standard pictorial representation of an electrical circuit. It shows the
components of the circuit as simplified forms, as well as the power as well as signal links in
between the devices. A wiring diagram generally offers details regarding the relative placement
and also arrangement of devices and terminals on the tools, to assist in structure or servicing
the device. A photographic representation would certainly reveal more detail of the physical
appearance, whereas a wiring diagram uses an extra symbolic notation to stress affiliations
over physical appearance. A wiring diagram is frequently used to repair troubles and to make
certain that all the links have actually been made and also that whatever is present. Click on the
image to enlarge, and then save it to your computer by right clicking on the image. A wiring
diagram is a basic visual representation of the physical connections as well as physical design
of an electrical system or circuit. It demonstrates how the electrical cords are interconnected as
well as could also reveal where components as well as parts might be connected to the system.
Usage electrical wiring diagrams to aid in building or producing the circuit or electronic tool.
They are likewise useful for making repair services. Do It Yourself enthusiasts utilize electrical
wiring diagrams however they are additionally typical in residence structure and also auto
repair work. As an example, a residence building contractor will certainly wish to verify the
physical location of electric outlets and also lights utilizing a wiring diagram to prevent pricey
blunders and constructing code violations. A schematic reveals the plan as well as feature for
an electrical circuit, however is not interested in the physical format of the cables. Wiring
layouts reveal exactly how the wires are attached and also where they should situated in the
actual device, in addition to the physical links in between all the components. Unlike a pictorial
representation, a wiring diagram makes use of abstract or simplified shapes and also lines to
show parts. Photographic representations are usually images with labels or highly-detailed
drawings of the physical components. If a line touching another line has a black dot, it indicates
the lines are connected. A lot of signs made use of on a wiring diagram appear like abstract
variations of the real objects they stand for. A button will be a break in the line with a line at an
angle to the wire, much like a light button you could flip on as well as off. A resistor will be
stood for with a collection of squiggles symbolizing the restriction of current flow. An antenna
is a straight line with three little lines branching off at its end, similar to a genuine antenna. Free
Wiring Diagram. Variety of hunter ceiling fan 3 way switch wiring diagram. A wiring diagram is a
streamlined traditional photographic representation of an electrical circuit. It shows the
components of the circuit as simplified forms, as well as the power and also signal connections
between the gadgets. A wiring diagram normally provides details concerning the relative setting
as well as plan of devices as well as terminals on the tools, in order to help in building or
servicing the gadget. A pictorial representation would certainly reveal a lot more detail of the
physical appearance, whereas a wiring diagram makes use of an extra symbolic symbols to
emphasize interconnections over physical appearance. A wiring diagram is frequently used to
fix problems and to earn certain that all the links have actually been made as well as that
whatever exists. Collection of hunter ceiling fan 3 way switch wiring diagram. Click on the
image to enlarge, and then save it to your computer by right clicking on the image. A wiring
diagram is a kind of schematic which makes use of abstract photographic signs to reveal all the
affiliations of parts in a system. Wiring representations are comprised of two things: icons that
stand for the parts in the circuit, as well as lines that represent the links between them. For that
reason, from circuitry representations, you understand the loved one location of the parts as
well as exactly how they are attached. Electrical wiring layouts primarily shows the physical
position of components and connections in the constructed circuit, however not always in
reasoning order. To review a wiring diagram, initially you need to understand exactly what
fundamental elements are consisted of in a wiring diagram, and which pictorial symbols are
made use of to represent them. The usual components in a wiring diagram are ground, power
supply, cable as well as connection, outcome devices, buttons, resistors, reasoning entrance,
lights, and so on. A line stands for a cable. Wires are made use of to attach the parts together.
All points along the cable equal and also connected. Cables on some areas have to go across
each other, however that does not always indicate that they attach. A black dot is used to
suggest the injunction of two lines. Main lines are represented by L1, L2, and more. Generally
various colors are used to identify the cables. There ought to be a legend on the wiring diagram
to tell you just what each shade implies. Generally circuits with greater than 2 elements have
two standard kinds of connections: series as well as parallel. A series circuit is a circuit where
parts are linked along a solitary course, so the current circulations with one part to obtain to the
following one. In a collection circuit, voltages build up for all elements linked in the circuit, as
well as currents are the exact same with all elements. In a parallel circuit, each tool is directly
attached to the power source, so each device gets the very same voltage. The current in a

parallel circuit moves along each parallel branch and also re-combines when the branches
reunite. A good wiring diagram should be practically proper and clear to check out. Take
treatment of every detail. The layout ought to reveal the right direction of the positive and also
adverse terminals of each part. Use the appropriate signs. Learn the definitions of the
fundamental circuit signs and also choose the correct ones to use. A few of the icons have truly
close appearance. You should be able to discriminate prior to applying them. Draw attaching
cords as straight lines. Utilize a dot to show line joint, or use line jumps to suggest cross lines
that are not attached. Tag parts such as resistors and also capacitors with their values. Make
sure the text placement looks clean. Free Wiring Diagram. Assortment of wiring diagram 3 way
switch ceiling fan and light. A wiring diagram is a streamlined conventional photographic
depiction of an electrical circuit. It shows the elements of the circuit as streamlined forms, and
also the power and also signal connections in between the devices. A wiring diagram normally
gives details about the loved one placement and setup of devices as well as terminals on the
gadgets, to assist in structure or servicing the tool. A pictorial layout would reveal much more
information of the physical look, whereas a wiring diagram makes use of a more symbolic
notation to stress affiliations over physical appearance. A wiring diagram is often used to fix
problems and to make certain that all the links have been made as well as that whatever is
existing. Click on the image to enlarge, and then save it to your computer by right clicking on
the image. An initial look at a circuit layout could be complex, but if you could read a metro
map, you could review schematics. The purpose is the same: obtaining from factor A to point B.
Literally, a circuit is the path that allows power to flow. Voltage: Gauged in volts V , voltage is
the stress or pressure of electricity. This is normally supplied by a battery such as a 9V battery
or mains electrical power, the electrical outlets in your home operate at V. Electrical outlets in
various other nations run at a different voltage, which is why you require a converter when
taking a trip. Existing: Present is the circulation of electrical energy, or even more especially,
the flow of electrons. It is measured in Amperes Amps , as well as could only flow when a
voltage supply is linked. Resistance: Gauged in Ohms R or O , resistance defines exactly how
easily electrons can flow via a material. Materials such as gold or copper, are called conductors,
as they conveniently enable circulation of activity reduced resistance. Plastic, timber, as well as
air are instances of insulators, preventing the activity of electrons high resistance. DC Straight
Existing. DC is a continual circulation of present in one instructions. DC can stream not just
through conductors, however semi-conductors, insulators, as well as even a vacuum cleaner.
Air Conditioner Alternating Existing. In Air Conditioning, the circulation of existing periodically
alternates between two instructions, frequently forming a sine wave. The regularity of Air
Conditioner is determined in Hertz Hz , and also is commonly 60 Hz for electricity in property
and also service functions. Completing an electric design level as well as after that getting a
task in the area indicates you will see a lot a great deal a great deal of these schematics. It s
vital to understand specifically just what is going on with these. Starting to make good sense?
These are the fundamentals as well as may even appear noticeable or instinctive to you, such
as the cords and also if they are linked. Whenever you establish your particular field of electric
design, you may see more intricate diagrams and also icons. You ll find out additionally that
different nations make use of various signs. You will certainly likewise find out about the
numerous signs made use of for switches, other power products, inductors, meters, lamps,
LEDs, transistors, antennas, and also much a lot more. Wiring Diagram Sample. A wiring
diagram is a straightforward visual representation of the physical connections and physical
layout of the electrical system or circuit. It shows what sort of electrical wires are
interconnected and can also show where fixtures and components may be connected to the
system. Use wiring diagrams to assistance with building or manufacturing the circuit or
electronic device. They are also a good choice for making repairs. For example, a home builder
may wish to look at the geographic location of electrical outlets and light fixtures employing a
wiring diagram to prevent costly mistakes and building code violations. Repairing electrical
wiring, more than some other household project is centered on safety. The best method in order
to avoid electrical shock is to ALWAYS test wires and devices for power before working on
them or near them. Simply shutting from the power is detrimental enough. Further, it is not
uncommon for circuit breaker boxes to become mislabeled, particularly if the electrical service
may be extended or adapted through the years. The circuit breaker label might not exactly
accurately describe exactly what the circuit breaker actually controls. All electrical wiring and
devices come with an amperage, or amp, rating. This is the maximum quantity of electrical
current they can safely carry. Most standard household circuits are rated for 15 amps or 20
amps, while large-appliance circuits for example for electric dryers and ranges could be rated
for 30, 40, 50 amps, and up. When installing or replacing wiring or devices, all of the parts you
utilize must have the right amperage rating for the circuit. If you install gauge, amp wiring on

that circuit, you create a fire hazard because the amp circuit breaker protecting that circuit may
not disconnect ahead of the amp wiring overheats. When replacing a switch, light fixture, or
outlet receptacle, ensure to not use a device which is rated for further amperage compared to
the circuit carries. This is especially important when replacing receptacles. A receptacle rated
for amps features a unique prong shape through which one of many vertical slots includes a T
shape. This shape allows amp appliances, which may have a matching T-shaped prong, to be
inserted. Installing such a receptacle on the amp circuit assists you to possibly overload the
circuit if you plug this kind of amp appliance into it. Note, however, that there is absolutely no
danger to installing amp receptacles in amp circuits as it is often perfectly fine every time a
plug-in device draws less power as opposed to circuit amperage. In fact, it is quite normal for
amp general-use circuits to become wired with amp receptacles. Electricity travels along
conductors, for example wires and also the metal contacts of outlets and sockets. Tight
connections between conductors create smooth transitions from conductor to a different. But
loose connections act like speed bumps, restricting the flow and creating friction as well as
heat. Very loose connections can cause arcing, through which electricity jumps through the air
from one conductor to an alternative, creating tremendous heat. Prevent fire hazards by causing
sure all wiring connections are tight and possess full contact from the conductors being joined.
Outlet receptacles and switches are often manufactured with push-fit wire connection slots
about the back, with the traditional screw-terminal connections about the sides of the device.
These push-fit connections are notorious for loosening or failing, so professional electricians
almost unanimously avoid them in favor of making very tight and secure screw terminal
connections. Grounding and polarization are necessary for that safety of modern electrical
systems. Grounding gives a safe path for stray electrical current the result of a fault or another
overuse injury in a circuit. There are a variety of approaches to test for grounding and
polarization. A simple plug-in circuit analyzer tool, intended for some amount of money, is likely
to make it possible to routinely check outlets to be sure they may be wired correctly. In most
cases, this means an electrical box. Enclosures not only protect the connectionsâ€”and protect
people from accidental connection with those connectionsâ€”they also provide method for
securing conductors like electrical cables and devices. If you need to create a wiring splice,
purchase a junction box and secure the cables on the box with cable clamps. Never leave a
splice or any other connection exposed or unsecured. Electric Motor Switch Radio Latest.
Facebook Tweet Pin. By code, the number of conductors allowed in a box are limited depending
on box size and wire gauge. Calculate total conductors allowed in a box before adding new
wiring, etc. Check local regulations for restrictions and permit requirements before beginning
electrical work. The user of this information is responsible for following all applicable
regulations and best practices when performing electrical work. If the user is unable to perform
electrical work themselves, a qualified electrician should be consulted. How to Read These
Diagrams. This page contains wiring diagrams for household fans including: ceiling fans and
light kits, dimmer switches, fan speed controllers, 3 way fan switches, and bathroom exhaust
fan circuits. This is true of most Hunter and Harbor Breeze ceiling fans found at your local home
store. The black wire is usually the hot for the fan and the blue wire is the hot for the light. The
white wire is the neutral for the fixture and the green is the ground. The white wire from the
fixture is connected directly to the source neutral wire, either at the fixture box or through a
splice at the switch box. The ground wire is spliced to the source ground and to any outlet box
terminal using a pigtail. In some household circuits, the white wire may also be used to
substitute for a hot wire. In these cases, it should be wrapped with black electrical tape or
otherwise marked to identify it as hot. This wiring diagram illustrates the connections for a
ceiling fan and light with two switches, a speed controller for the fan and a dimmer for the
lights. The source is at the switches and the input of each is spliced to the black source wire
with a wire nut. From the switches, 3-wire cable runs to the ceiling outlet box. At the switch box,
the black wire is splice to the output on the speed controller and at the other end to the black
fan wire. The red wire is spliced to the output on the dimmer and at the other end to the blue
light wire. The neutral from the source is spliced in the switch box with the white wire running to
the fan and at the other end to the neutral wire on the ceiling fixture. Likewise, the ground wire
is connected to any grounding terminals in the switch box and spliced to run to the fan location.
Three-wire cable runs from there to the controllers on the wall. The neutral wire from the source
is spliced directly to the white wire on the ceiling fixture. The hot source wire is spliced to the
white on the 3-wire cable and then spliced to the input wires on both controllers at the other
end. The white wire is wrapped with black tape to identify it as hot. The black cable wire
connects the fan to the speed controller and the red wire connects the light to the dimmer. The
white wire is no longer used for hot and instead, the source neutral is run through to the switch
box to satisfy the NEC requirement. Two wires in this arrangement are not used, the white wire

in the second cable and one of the ground wires. These should be capped at both ends with a
wire nut. All other wiring is the same as in the previous diagram. To wire a 3-way switch circuit
that controls both the fan and the light, use this diagram. As with all 3-way circuits, the common
on one switch is connected to the hot source wire from the circuit. Splice both the fan and the
light hot wires together with the common wire from the SW2. The traveler wires are spliced
together in the ceiling fixture box to run between switches. The travelers do not connect to the
fan or light. This wiring arrangement allows for lowering the lights with a dimmer and
controlling the fan with the built-in pull chain. The source is at the ceiling outlet box and 3-wire
cable runs from there to the switch box. The neutral from the source is spliced directly to the
white wire on the fan kit and the cable, running it through to the switch box. The hot source is
spliced to the black fan wire and the black wire running to the dimmer. At the other end, the
black cable wire is spliced to one of the hot dimmer wires, it doesn't matter which one. The
other dimmer wire is spliced to the red wire in the switch box which is spliced to the blue, light
wire at the other end. Use this wiring when the source is at the fixture and you want to control
the feed to both components with the same switch. Three-wire cable runs from the fan to the
switch box and the source neutral is spliced to the white wire and to the fan neutral. The source
hot is spliced to the red wire which is connected to one terminal on the switch at the other end.
The black wire is connected to the other terminal, running power back to the fan where it is
spliced to both the black fan wire and the blue light fixture wire. The 3 speed fan is controlled
with a pull chain switch on the fixture. The source is wired directly to the fan and also spliced
through to the switch. With this arrangement the light is controlled with the wall switch and the
fan is hardwired for pull-chain speed control. In this wiring, the source is at the switch and
3-wire cable runs from there to the fan and light. The source neutral and ground are spliced
through to the fan location. The source hot wire is spliced to the black fan wire to hardwire it
directly to the circuit and to a pigtail connecting the switch. The red wire on the 3-wire cable is
connected to the switch and at the fan, it's spliced with the blue wire to the light. With this
arrangement, power to the fan is controlled with a built-in pull chain on the motor housing and
the light is controlled with the wall switch. Use this wiring when the power source originates at
the wall box and you want to control both the fan and light with a single switch. Here the hot
source is connected directly to the switch and 2-wire cable runs from there to the ceiling fan.
The black wire running to the ceiling box is connected to the other terminal on the switch. At the
ceiling location, it's spliced to the black and blue wires from the fan and light. The source
neutral is spliced through to the white wire on the fan. The source ground is spliced through to
the ceiling box and connected to the green ground wire on the fan and to any grounding
terminal found there. With this arrangement, the fan and light are turned off and on with the wall
switch and the fan speeds are controlled with the built-in pull chain on the fixture. To wire an
exhaust fan to a wall switch, use this diagram. These fans usually come with a small electrical
connection box welded to the side of the housing. There will be a cover on the connection box
that fastens with a small screw. Open it, pop the plug out of one of the wire holes and thread a
wire clamp into it. Run the cable through the clamp and tighten it down. Splice the black and
white cable wires to the fan wires using a wire nut. Connect the ground to the grounding
terminal in the connection box and the ground wire from the fan, if there is one. Here the
exhaust fan is controlled by a timer instead of a switch. There should be two hot wires and a
ground coming out of the timer casing, splice one of these to the hot source. Spice the second
to the black cable wire running to the fan. Splice the source neutral to the white cable wire. Wire
the source ground to the ground wires for the switch and the fan. At the fan splice the wires,
matching the colors of each, and connect the ground wire to the grounding terminal. In this
arrangement a light fixture and exhaust fan are wired to the same source. The light is controlled
with a single-pole switch and the fan controlled with a timer as in the previous drawing. The hot
source is spliced to each controlling device and the output of the controllers are connected at
the fan splicing black to black, white to white, and the ground connecting to the terminal on the
fan box. Ceiling fans can be set to rotate in either of two directions. This function allows for
more efficient cooling in the summer and for circulating heat in the room during the winter. Fan
blades are set in a slanting posture so they catch the air as they spin. The slant is down to the
right and up to the left. With this attitude, a counterclockwise spin will force air down into the
room creating a cooling breeze. Clockwise rotation will pull air up to the ceiling, disturbing the
warm air collected there and circulating it throughout the room to warm things up. Usually there
is a small sliding switch on the side of the motor housing that will control the fan direction. But
which way should you slide the switch for proper rotation? In most cases sliding the switch
down will set counterclockwise spin, while sliding it up will set clockwise spin. So, the answer
is: down in summer and up in winter. The right size ceiling fan for your room depends on more
than just the square footage or your area. Furniture, normal ambient temperature for the room,

and ceiling height will all have an effect on the efficiency of the fan you choose. As a general
rule, you can start with the recommended fan for a given room size as follows: For a large room
of 15'x15' or more, choose a ceiling fan with a blade span of 52, 56 or 60 inches. For a 12'x12'
room, go with 44 to 48 inches of blade span, and for small rooms of 8'x8' or so, a blade span of
36 inches should do the trick. Check your room space and install your fan to be 7. The distance
to the nearest wall should be. If you're installing more than one ceiling fan in a room or hall, set
the distance between the two at 2 times the blade span. How to Read These Diagrams This page
contains wiring diagrams for household fans including: ceiling fans and light kits, dimmer
switches, fan speed controllers, 3 way fan switches, and bathroom exhaust fan circuits. Ceiling
Fan with Light Kit Wiring Diagram This wiring diagram illustrates the connections for a ceiling
fan and light with two switches, a speed controller for the fan and a dimmer for the lights.
Ceiling Fan Dimmer Switch Diagram This wiring arrangement allows for lowering the lights with
a dimmer and controlling the fan with the built-in pull chain. Wiring a Ceiling Fan Switch Loop
Use this wiring when the source is at the fixture and you want to control the feed to both
components with the same switch. Wiring a Fan and Light to a Single Switch In this wiring, the
source is at the switch and 3-wire cable runs from there to the fan and light. Email Print. Home
Page. Setting Ceiling Fan Direction Ceiling fans can be set to rotate in either of two directions.
Choosing and Installing a Ceiling Fan The right size ceiling fan for your room depends on more
than just the square footage or your area. Light Switch Wiring. By code, the number of
conductors allowed in a box are limited depending on box size and wire gauge. Calculate total
conductors allowed in a box before adding new wiring, etc. Check local regulations for
restrictions and permit requirements before beginning electrical work. The user of this
information is responsible for following all applicable regulations and best practices when
performing electrical work. If the user is unable to perform electrical work themselves, a
qualified electrician should be consulted. How to Read These Diagrams. Three-way switches
allow for controlling a light fixture from two separate locations, these are usually used at the top
and bottom of a flight of stairs or at two different entrances to a room. On this page are several
wiring diagrams that can be used to map 3 way lighting circuits depending on the location of
the source in relation to the switches and lights. Also included, are diagrams for 3 way
dimmers, a 3 way ceiling fan switch, and an arrangement for a switched outlet from two
locations. For more information about these circuits and troubleshooting tips check below. In
this diagram, the electrical source is at the first switch and the light is located at the end of the
circuit. Three-wire cable runs between the switches and 2-wire cable runs to the light. The black
and red wires between SW1 and SW2 are connected to the traveler terminals. The hot source is
connected to the common terminal on SW1 and the common terminal on SW2 connects to the
hot terminal on the light. The source in this circuit is at the first switch and the light fixture is
located between SW1 and SW2. Three-wire cable runs between each switch and the light fixture.
The hot source wire is connected to the common terminal on SW1. The common terminal on
SW2 is connected to the hot terminal on the light. The traveler wires are spliced at the fixture
box to run between the traveler terminals on the switches, they are not connected to the light. In
this diagram the source for the circuit is at the light fixture and the two switches come after. The
hot source wire is spliced at the light box to the white cable wire running to the first switch box.
There it is spliced to the black wire running to the second switch box, which is then connected
to the common terminal on SW2. When a white wire is used for hot like this, it's marked with
black tape or paint at the ends to identify it as hot. Back at the light fixture, the hot terminal on
the light is connected to the black wire running to the common terminal on SW1. At SW1, the
red and white wires running to SW2 are used as travelers connecting the traveler terminals
between the two switches. Again, the white wire is marked with black on the ends to identify it
as hot. In this arrangement, the source for the circuit is at the light fixture which is located in the
middle of the circuit. At the light, the hot source wire is spliced to the black wire running to the
common terminal on SW2. The hot terminal on the light fixture is connected to the black wire
running to the common terminal on SW1. The red and white cable wires are spliced in the fixture
box and run to the traveler terminals on both switches. They don't connect to the light fixture.
The white wire is marked black on both ends to identify it as hot. The following 3 diagrams show
the wiring for a specially made dimmer that can be used in these circuits in place of either of the
the 3 way switches, or both. This arrangement allows for lowering the lights in a 3 way circuit.
After the lighting level has been set on one dimmer, the other switch will turn the lights off and
on at that level. This device can be used in place of any of the 3 way switches in these circuits,
as well as to dim the lights in a 4 way switch circuit as illustrated at this link. Instead of
terminals, a 3 way dimmer has 4 wires coming out of the casing: one common, two travelers,
and one ground wire. The common wire is usually black and the travelers are red. In any case,
the traveler wires will be the same color to distinguish them from the common wire. In this

circuit, the source hot is connected to the common terminal on the 3 way switch in the first box.
From there, 3-wire cable runs to the dimmer in the second box and 2-wire cable runs from the
dimmer to the light at the end of the circuit. The source neutral is spliced through to the light
fixture using the white cable wires at each box. The black and red wires running between the
switches connect the travelers. At the dimmer, the black wire is connected to the common wire
and at the other end, to the hot terminal on the light. This diagram is the same as the previous
one but the dimmer comes first in the circuit. This arrangement is provided for easy reference
when dealing with a circuit wired in this arrangement. In this diagram, the source is in the
middle of the circuit along with the dimmer switch. From the dimmer, 3-wire cable runs to the
other switch and 2-wire cable runs to the light fixture. The source hot wire is spliced to the
common on the dimmer and the neutral is splice through to the light fixture. At the 3 way
switch, the white cable wire is marked black and connected to the common terminal. At the
other end, the white wire is marked black again and spliced to the black wire running the hot
terminal on the light. The black and red wires running between the switches connect the
travelers together. In this arrangement, two 3-way dimmers are used to allow for lowering the
lights from both locations. Three-cable wire runs between the switches and 2-wire cable runs
from the second dimmer to the light. The common on the first dimmer connects to the hot
source wire and the common on the second connects to the wire running to the hot terminal on
the light. The source neutral is run through to the light fixture with a splice in each switch box.
The black and red wires running between the switches are used to connect the travelers
together. Here, a ceiling fan with a light kit is controlled with two 3-way switches. This is the
same arrangement as the second diagram on this page with a fan in place of the light fixture. In
this wiring, the source is at SW1 and 3-wire cable runs between each switch and the ceiling fan.
The hot from the source is connected to the common on SW1 and the neutral is spliced through
to the ceiling box using the white cable wire. The black and red cable wires are connected to the
traveler terminals, and at the fan, they are spliced with the black and white wires running to
SW2. The white wire is marked with black tape on both ends to identify it as hot. At the ceiling
box, the wires for the fan and light are both spliced to the black wire running to SW2. With this
arrangement, the switches control power to the ceiling box and a pull chain is used to control
fan speed. For more ceiling fan wiring diagrams, check this link. This diagram shows the wiring
arrangement for a 3 way switched outlet. With this wiring the receptacle can be controlled from
two locations. The source is at SW1 and 3-wire cable runs between all the devices. The hot wire
from the source connects to the common terminal on SW1 and the neutral wire is spliced
through to the neutral on the receptacle using the white cable wire. The black and red cable
wires connect to the traveler terminals on SW1 and at the outlet box, they are spliced to the red
and white wires running to the traveler terminals on SW2. The hot terminal on the receptacle is
connected to the black wire running to SW2 where it is connected to the common terminal. For
more switched outlet wiring diagrams, see this link. Here a receptacle is added to the 3 way
circuit before the first switch. It is not controlled with the switches but is instead always hot.
The source hot, neutral, and ground are spliced to a 2-wire cable that runs to the new outlet. The
3 way switches and light are then wired in the usual way with the common on SW2 spliced to
the source hot and the common on SW1 connected to the hot terminal on the light fixture. For
more diagrams to add a receptacle to an existing circuit, see this link. Three-way switches have
3 terminals to carry circuit electricity and one terminal for a ground wire. Of the three circuit
terminals, one is called the common and the other two are known as travelers. The common
terminal may be labeled and is usually a different color than the traveler terminals. Depending
on the manufacturer, the travelers may be on opposite sides of the device or the two terminals
may be on the same side. In any case, the common terminal will be distinguished from the
travelers in some way. The common terminals will always be connected to a hot wire, either
from the source or on the light fixture. These connections can be reversed if it's more
convenient, as long as one of the 3 way common terminals connects to the hot source and the
other one connects to the hot on the load, these circuits will work properly. The traveler
terminals will always be connected from switch to switch. Travelers never connect to a device
load or to a source wire. It doesn't matter which traveler terminal is used for which traveler wire,
reversing them should make no difference. The most likely cause of circuit failure is an error in
the wiring arrangement. Verify the circuit is wired correctly. Check to be sure the hot source is
connected to one common terminal and the light fixture hot is connected to the other common
terminal. Likewise, be sure the traveler terminals are connected between switches only and not
to any hot wires or the load. Also, be sure the neutral from the source is connected to the
neutral terminal at the load and nowhere else. A neutral wire will not be connected to a standard
3 way switch, although some smart switches and timers may make use of the neutral wire to
operate the device. If you believe you have things wired correctly and the lights still don't work,

you can test the switches using the following procedure. If you have existing switches that stop
working, they may be worn out or the terminal screws may have loosened over time. With the
power off and the device removed from the outlet box, check that all connections are still tight
using a screwdriver. If the connections are made with clamps instead of screws, tug firmly on
the wires to be sure they are all still tight. If you have an old or new switch you believe was
wired correctly and the circuit still doesn't work, the switch may be defective. In these cases,
you can test the internal functionality with a simple procedure. Turn off the power and remove
the switch from the circuit by disconnecting the wires. Use a continuity tester or multimeter on
the Ohms setting to determine if it's conducting electricity properly. To test a 3 way switch,
connect one meter probe to the common terminal and the other to one of the travelers. Flip the
switch toggle one way and then the other. If the meter shows continuity with the toggle in one
direction and not the other, move the probe from that traveler terminal to the other one and test
again. If you find the second traveler shows continuity with the toggle in one direction and not
the other, the switch is probably functioning properly. If, however, you don't find any continuity
or constant continuity no matter where the probe is or how you flip the toggle, the switch is
likely defective and should be replaced. One note about this test, if you are dealing with a smart
electronic switch or timer, this procedure will not work to test switch function. To control lights
from 2 locations, you need two 3-way switches. The location for the lights and power source
may vary, but regardless of this, the connections to the switches will always be the same.
Connect the hot wire from the source to the common terminal on one 3-way, and the hot wire
from the lights to the common on the other 3-way. Connect the traveler terminal between the
switches. Check the diagrams on this page to connect the neutral and ground wires for different
situations. How to Read These Diagrams Three-way switches allow for controlling a light fixture
from two separate locations, these are usually used at the top and bottom of a flight of stairs or
at two different entrances to a room. Wiring Diagram 3 Way Switch with Light at the End In this
diagram, the electrical source is at the first switch and the light is located at the end of the
circuit. Three-Way Switch Wiring Source in Middle In this arrangement, the source for the circuit
is at the light fixture which is located in the middle of the circuit. Ceiling Fan 3 Way Switch
Wiring Here, a ceiling fan with a light kit is controlled with two 3-way switches. Diagram to Add
an Outlet to a 3 Way Circuit Here a receptacle is added to the 3 way circuit before the first
switch. Email Print. Home Page. Quick 3-Way Light Wiring To control lights from 2 locations,
you need two 3-way switches. Wiring Light Switches. Wiring Multiple Lights. Wiring Circuit
Breakers. Ceiling Fan 3 Way Switch Wiring Diagram â€” ceiling fan 3 way switch wiring diagram,
hunter ceiling fan 3 way switch wiring diagram, Every electric arrangement consists of various
diverse components. Each component should be set and connected with other parts in specific
manner. If not, the structure will not function as it should be. To be able to make sure the
electrical circuit is built properly, Ceiling Fan 3 Way Switch Wiring Diagram is required. How can
this diagram aid with circuit building? The diagram provides visual representation of a electrical
structure. On the other hand, this diagram is a simplified variant of this arrangement. This
makes the procedure for assembling circuit simpler. The first element is emblem that indicate
electrical component from the circuit. A circuit is generally composed by several components.
The other thing you will locate a circuit diagram would be traces. Lines in the diagram show
how each component connects to one another. The rankings of circuit elements are relative, not
exact. The arrangement is also not logical, unlike wiring schematics. Diagram only shows where
to place component at a place relative to other components inside the circuit. One thing you
have to learn before reading a circuit diagram is your symbols. The most common components
are capacitor, resistorbattery. Additionally, there are other elements such as floor, switch,
engine, and inductor. Occasionally, the wires will cross. However, it does not imply link between
the wires. Injunction of two wires is usually indicated by black dot in the intersection of 2 lines.
There will be main lines that are represented by L1, L2, L3, etc. Colors can also be utilized to
differentiate wires. Commonly, there are two chief kinds of circuit connections. The primary one
is called series link. Because of that the electrical current in each part is similar while voltage of
the circuit is complete of voltage in each component. Parallel relationship is much more
complicated than the show one. Unlike in string connection, the voltage of each component is
comparable. This circuit contains branches which are passed by distinct electric current levels.
The present joins together when the branches meet. There are several things that an engineer
should look closely at if drawing wirings diagram. To start with, the symbols utilized in the
diagram ought to be accurate. It must represent the specific element needed to construct an
intended circuit. After the logo is incorrect or unclear, the circuit will not function because it is
supposed to. Meanwhile, the negative supply emblem is place below it. The current flows from
the left to right. Besides that, diagram drawer is advised to restrict the amount of line crossing.
The line and component placement should be designed to minimize it. Since you can begin

drawing and translating Ceiling Fan 3 Way Switch Wiring Diagram can be a complicated
undertaking on itself. The information and ideas that have been elaborated above should be a
excellent kick start, however. Riding Lawn Mower Ignition Switch Wiring Diagram â€” craftsman
riding lawn mower ignition switch wiring diagram, murray riding lawn mower ignition switch
wiring diagram, riding lawn mower ignition switch wiring diagram, Every electric structure is
made up of various distinct pieces. Each component ought toâ€¦. Each component ought to be
placed and linked to other parts in specific mannerâ€¦. Gm 2 Wire Alternator Wiring Diagram â€”
gm 2 wire alternator wiring diagram, Every electrical structure consists of various diverse parts.
Each part ought to be placed and connected with other parts in specific way. If not, the
structure will not function as it oughtâ€¦. Related Post to Ceiling Fan 3 Way Switch Wiring
Diagram Riding Lawn Mower Ignition Switch Wiring Diagram Riding Lawn Mower Ignition Switch
Wiring Diagram â€” craftsman riding lawn mower ignition switch wiring diagram, murray riding
lawn mower ignition switch wiring diagram, riding lawn mower ignition switch wiring diagram,
Every electric structure is made up of various distinct pieces. With such an illustrative
guidebook, you are going to have the ability to troubleshoot, stop, and total your projects with
ease. Not merely will it enable you to accomplish your desired results quicker, but also make
the entire procedure easier for everyone. This e-book can prove to become the ideal tool for all
those who wish to develop a well-organized and well-planned working surroundings. Wiring
Diagram arrives with a number of easy to adhere to Wiring Diagram Directions. It really is meant
to help all the common person in creating a proper method. These guidelines will be easy to
comprehend and apply. Using this guide, you may be capable to see how each part ought to be
related and the actual actions you need to get to be able to successfully full a specific job.
Wiring Diagram includes many in depth illustrations that present the relationship of various
things. It includes guidelines and diagrams for various types of wiring methods along with other
things like lights, home windows, etc. Each and every one of such suggestions are illustrated
with sensible illustrations. Wiring Diagram not merely offers detailed illustrations of whatever
you can do, but also the procedures you ought to adhere to while doing so. Not merely can you
discover different diagrams, however, you also can get step-by-step directions for any specific
project or topic that you would wish to know more about. It will allow you to grasp various
approaches to sophisticated issues. Furthermore, Wiring Diagram gives you enough time body
by which the tasks are to become accomplished. You will be in a position to understand
precisely once the tasks ought to be completed, that makes it much simpler to suit your needs
to correctly control your time and efforts. Wiring diagram also gives beneficial
recommendations for projects that may need some additional gear. This book even consists of
suggestions for additional provides that you could want in order to end your tasks. Wiring
Diagram contains the two illustrations and step-by-step directions that would enable you to
definitely really develop your project. This can be helpful for each the people and for
professionals that are seeking for more information regarding how to set up a working
environment. Wiring Diagrams are designed to be easy to comprehend and easy to build. You
can find this manual easy to make use of as well as extremely inexpensive. With the aid of this
book, you are able to very easily do your own personal wiring projects. Moreover, this guide
gives sensible suggestions for several various assignments which you will probably be able to
accomplish. Not merely will it enable you toâ€¦. With such an illustrative manual, you are going
to be capable of troubleshoot, avoid, and complete your projects without difficulty. Not only
willâ€¦. With such an illustrative manual, you are going to be capable of troubleshoot, avoid, and
full your assignments easily. Not just will it assist youâ€¦. With such an illustrative guidebook,
you are going to have the ability to troubleshoot, stop, and total your projects with ease. Not
merely will it enable you to accomplish your desired results quicker, but also make the entire
procedure easier for everyone. This e-book can prove to become the ideal tool for all those who
wish to develop a well-organized and well-planned working surroundings. Wiring Diagram
arrives with a number of easy to adhere to Wiring Diagram Directions. It really is meant to help
all the common person in creating a proper method. These guidelines will be easy to
comprehend and apply. Using this guide, you may be capable to see how each part ought to be
related and the actual actions you need to get to be able to successfully full a specific job.
Wiring Diagram includes many in depth illustrations that present the relationship of various
things. It includes guidelines and diagrams for various types of wiring methods along with other
things like lights, home windows, etc. Each and every one of such suggestions are illustrated
with sensible illustrations. Wiring Diagram not merely offers detailed illustrations of whatever
you can do, but also the procedures you ought to adhere to while doing so. Not merely can you
discover different diagrams, however, you also can get step-by-step directions for any specific
project or topic that you would wish to know more about. It will allow you to grasp various
approaches to sophisticated issues. Furthermore, Wiring Diagram gives you enough time body
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precisely once the tasks ought to be completed, that makes it much simpler to suit your needs
to correctly control your time and efforts. Wiring diagram also gives beneficial
recommendations for projects that may need some additional gear. This book even consists of
suggestions for additional provides that you could want in order to end your tasks. Wiring
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d step-by-step directions that would enable you to definitely really develop your project. This
can be helpful for each the people and for professionals that are seeking for more information
regarding how to set up a working environment. Wiring Diagrams are designed to be easy to
comprehend and easy to build. You can find this manual easy to make use of as well as
extremely inexpensive. With the aid of this book, you are able to very easily do your own
personal wiring projects. Moreover, this guide gives sensible suggestions for several various
assignments which you will probably be able to accomplish. With this sort of an illustrative
manual, you are going to be capable of troubleshoot, avoid, and total your assignments without
difficulty. Not just will it assistâ€¦. With this kind of an illustrative guidebook, you are going to
be capable of troubleshoot, prevent, and full your tasks without difficulty. Not just will itâ€¦. Not
merely will it assist you to accomplish your requiredâ€¦.

